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CHARTER 1965 

Good day Comrades, 
 
Monday May 30th was the 150th Anniversary 
of Memorial Day.  We had a great ceremony 
at Mounds Cemetery as well as at the Post.  
Thanks to everyone that attended and those 
that volunteered to make this another 
successful event. 
 
Message from our Service Officer:  
A local trucking company is looking to hire 
Veterans.  If your interested email Jeff at 
jeffreyejarosz@gmail.com 
 

Mark your calendar for these tentative event dates: 
 Department Convention – June 9-12 
 Tater Daze – June 16-18 Volunteers needed! – http://vols.pt/x5nykn 

o Thursday Jun 16 – Parade 6:30 -9:30 
o Friday June 17 – Booth from 2:00 – 9:00 
o Saturday June 18 - Booth from 12:00 – 9:00 

 Vietnam Veterans Appreciation Dinner – July 9 
 Post Picnic at Big Marine Veterans Camp – July 17 
 National Convention July 23-27 
 Pig Roast – September 10 
 Booya – October 8 
 Member Dinner - October 30 

 
Upcoming Post 3915 Events:  
Next Blood Drives: 6/20/16 
Next Post meeting: June 8 at 1900  
Next District meeting: TBD 
 

 
Yours in Comradeship,  
Scott Hanson, Commander, Post 3915  
palmerlake.vfw3915@gmail.com 

http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/post.html
mailto:jeffreyejarosz@gmail.com
http://vols.pt/x5nykn
mailto:palmerlake.vfw3915@gmail.com
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Post 217 Comrades, 
 
 
 
We had a fair poppy distribution due to stores cutting our hours and  
sickness. We are happy with the money that was donated but a bit   
less than last year. 
 
We are heading for Rochester and hoping for a great convention. 
 
See you in June at the meeting. come on down and help us,  
third Wednesday of the month at 7:00 PM. 
 
 
                           REMEMBER 
 
May is the month we remember our fallen comrades. It should be all  
TWELVE Months!! 
 
 
  
Chuck Quigley Commander 
Clarence LaBelle Post 217
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Hello Auxiliary members 

I want to thank Commander Scott for a nice Memorial Day service, as well as Linda for 
organizing the lunch and her helpers. 

I also wasn’t to send a thank you out the Men’s Auxiliary that were at the Post Saturday 
cleaning up and mowing the lawn’s so our grounds looked for Memorial Day! 

We don’t have a lot going on right now, if anyone has some ideas for fundraising events 
please let me know. 

Remember to turn in your community service hours, if you don’t have access to input on 
line let me know and I will get entered for you. 

Our next meeting is Tuesday June 14th at 6:00 PM. 

  

  

  

Thank you 

Kandy Charlet, Auxiliary President 

Palmer Lake VFW Post 3915 Auxiliary 

Email: Krcharlet@gmail.com 

http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/ladies.html
mailto:Krcharlet@gmail.com
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Members, 

  

As I write my last newsletter, I would like to take a moment to thank everyone for the 
support they have shown me in the past two years as President. Please give our newly 
elected President, Mike Marthaler, the same as we head into the next phase of our 
Auxiliary. It has been an honor to serve as one of the leaders of our great Post.  

  

The winners and seller of the ticket of the Cabela’s Raffle held on May 6th are as follows: 

$300- Theresa Sykora/Mike Marthaler; $200- Matt Lee/Matt Lee; $100- Bonnie 
Reinsma/Mike Rowberg;  8-$50- Anne Palm/Dale Palm; Rick Salo/Tim Lee; Amanda 
Folwick/John Ward; Tom Ditsch/Mike Marthaler; Packer Lou/Dave Thompson; 
Joyce/Jeff Marsyla; Theresa Sykora/Mike Marthaler; Dawn Manke/Tim Lee;       

Thank You to all for your continued support. 

  

Our next meeting is June 1st  at 6:00pm  

  

As always, stay safe and remember to thank a Vet, 

  

Jeff Marsyla, President  

Palmer Lake Post 3915 Men's Auxiliary 

jeffrey.marsyla@parknicollet.com 

 

http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/mens.html
mailto:jeffrey.marsyla@parknicollet.com


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Click here to view updated calendar. 

 

You are receiving this e-mail because you signed up for e-newsletter's from 

www.palmerlakevfw.com.  

 

If you are receiving this by mistake or wish to stop receiving, click here. 

 

 

Thanks, 

Webmaster 

 
 

 

http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#/group.php?gid=174106807023
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